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I would like to make a comment regarding the RV sales lot that will be going in. I live in the immediate area.
 My concern is that the lighting be in keeping with the dark sky ordinances of South Weber.
Also, that the proposed black vinyl coated chain-link fence be upgraded to something more attractive and natural
looking.

Thank you,
Jan Johnson
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